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Nov 26, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Residential customers are the stock holders and the reason for the 
existence of the Power Company in first place.  Rates should be raised 
for industrial and commercial customers not the rest of us just because 
we have less lobbying power. 

In addition, the amount paid for wind and solar generated by 
residential customers should be bought at the going rate of at least 
$08.8/kwh. The residential wind and solar sources should be 
incentivized to offset the detrimental affects of coal and gas CO2 
emissions from Coal and natural gas on global climate.  Now is the time 
to start phasing a response to this horrific problem. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Dave Mills 
3257 E 5300 N 
Liberty, UT 84310 
(801) 628-9898 
d.mills2003@gmail.com 
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